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STATE OF VERMONT 

OFFICE OF THE ATTORNEY GENERAL 
109 STATE STREET 
MONTPELIER, VT 

05609-1001 
 
 
Via email to  
 
November 17, 2020 
 
Chris Malloy 

  
Somersworth, NH 03878 
 
Re:   Vermont Public Records Act request, dated November 11, 2020 
 
Dear Chris Malloy: 
 
I write in response to your request for public records, dated November 11, 2020 and, due to a 
state holiday, received on November 12, 2020. You requested: 
 

[R]ecords that exist on the defunct Vershire School that was in existence from 1968-
1988. Specifically, there was reporting done in 1988 about an AG investigation in 
coordination with the dept of education regarding the school. 

 
Pursuant to the Vermont Public Records Act, 1 V.S.A. §§ 318(b)(5)(A) and 318(b)(5)(C), the 
Attorney General’s Office will need to invoke its right to an extension of the deadline to 10 
business days. Calculating the extended deadline in anticipation of the Thanksgiving holiday, the 
new deadline for this request is November 30, 2020.  
 
     Sincerely, 
 
 
     /s/    
     Charity R. Clark 
     Chief of Staff 




